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Stanford Pre-school recognises that parents / carers are the first and most important educators of their 

young children.  It is our aim to support, not to supplant, the essential work of the parent / carer.  

Accordingly, we seek to provide opportunities for parents and carers to volunteer their assistance within 

the Pre-school setting, thereby contributing to the overall quality of care and education provided by 

Stanford Pre-school.  Volunteers are welcomed into the Pre-school under the following conditions: 

 

• The needs of the children are paramount.  Therefore, volunteers will not be admitted in numbers 

that hinder the essential work of the Pre-school. 

• For the safety and security of both children and staff, volunteers will not have unrestricted access 

to any child other than the child to which they have parental / carer responsibility for. 

• Volunteers who participate in our Pre-school may be counted in our staffing ratios if they hold a 

DBS check, at the discretion of the manager. 

• Employers’ liability insurance and public liability insurance is taken out which covers voluntary 

helpers. 

• Volunteers are expected to be aware of Pre-school’s systems and policies. 

• Volunteers are expected to abide by our Confidentiality Policy. 

• Volunteers are encouraged to contribute from their own skills, knowledge and interests to the 

activities of the Pre-school. 
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